
Are you interested in 

participating in a research study about an 

educational program for people with 

unique experiences? 

We are happy to provide you 

with more information about 

what is involved in this study. 

Please contact:  
Dr. Shaynna Herrera 

212-659-5607 
Shaynna.Herrera@mssm.edu 

Seeking individuals ages 12-30, who recently began experiencing:  

 Unusual thoughts or feeling like something odd is going on, 

 Suspiciousness, or  

 Seeing or hearing things that others do not 

 

Participants will review and provide their impressions of an      

educational program about these types of experiences.  

- Participation will last approximately two hours. 

- Participants will be compensated for their time and travel. 
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